News story: VMD on social media

We are now on Twitter and Facebook.

Look out for our tweets about forthcoming VMD news and events from @vmdgovuk.
In line with standard practice across Government we will not be replying to
tweets. But we will be retweeting our stakeholders’ messages and we’d like
people to follow us too.

Our Facebook page is primarily to help us stop people trading veterinary
medicines illegally by having Facebook remove such posts and to deter such
criminal activity.

GOV.UK will remain our main channel for the important information you need to
know about veterinary medicines. Social media messaging is not replacing
this.

We will publish the VMD's protocol on social media on GOV.UK.


http://www.government-world.com/news-story-vmd-on-social-media/
https://twitter.com/vmdgovuk

